
From the Oval Office - President’s Report 
September 2017

Hello Los Senderos Members & Honored Guests,

	 The past weekend we had our Los Senderos 
Park Clean Up Party in preparation for the 66th annual 
ride. Thanks to all the came out and pitch in.
The park never looked so good! Our annual Ride 
Committee Mat Jones & Bob Wining have been 
working hard to make the ride a success. Please take 
a look at the ride schedule attached. When you get 
a chance please say hi to our newest Los Senderos 
member, Gordon Garewal. He will be attending the 
Annual Ride.

See you all at the 2017 Annual ride.
 
	 Best,
	 Chuck Gallant

August Ride Report • Tulloch Crouch Meadow
On Sunday the 27th we had one of our best ride events of 
this 2017 year. Glen and Margaret Drown were incredibly 
gracious hosts to us on behalf of the Tulloch Family Part-
nership allowing us to ride the beautiful Crouch Meadows 
property. Glen went out of his way to work with spear head 
Tim Dirkes and  our Ride committee in preparation and 
it created a magnificent day. The weather was cooler than 
predicted and we even had some cloud cover at times.  Just 
about all our “Active” members came to this one, and many 
with guests. We too had the pleasure of Danny Green, 
Chris Castillio, Tom Claycomb and Michael Gardella & 
Rick Klicka. This was a special ride to be sure.

Shortly after heading out we lost Robbie and Tuck Arnold 
due to a horse flat tire (pulled shoe). And as the true gentle-
man he is, Ken Clark chaperoned them back to base camp. 
Always a huge loss to not ride a trail with these 2 guys. 
However, the Bar Stop allowed us to wash away our tears 
with some special shot mixtures John and James created un-
der the pines. One of our guests, Larry provided us with a 
rodeo bucking demonstration and he was really good. Once 
back to base, Jim had the tables set and served 65 his per-

fectly prepared tri-tip and tender chicken with grilled veg-
etables. I attempted to give the Host Gift to Andy Dvorak 
instead of Glen Drown who wold have nothing to do with 
that. We sincerely hope the Drowns and Tullochs will enjoy 
the goblets with our Los Senderos logo engraved on them. 
A huge Thank You goes out to Tim Dirkes and our month-
ly ride Committee- Don Bright, Bill Cuddeback, Steve 
Vaughn and incredible trainee Tom Laff for their efforts on 
your behalf.

A Special Notice;  From the Bar we want to serve “Qual-
ity” libations to everyone. To do this we try to only serve 
fresh juices, sodas, beer  and such. And we toss out dated 
or skunk product. Please inform the Bar Tenders or a Ride 
Committee member if you experience anything bad tasting 
from our Bar. We won’t take offense. The only other means 
we would have is to “Taste Test” everything before present-
ing it to you and not sure that is a good idea. 

Looking forward to riding with you ALL at The Annual 
Ride.
            Ted Vans Arsdale



September 20-24 - Annual Ride - Los Senderos Park/Descanso

October 22nd - Lions Tigers and Bears - Pine Valley

November 24-25th - Vowles All His Ranch - Pioneer Town

2017 Monthly Ride Calendar

2017 Monthly Ride Committee
Committee Chair: Ted Van Arsdale
Committee: Don Bright, Bill Cuddeback, Bob Moreau, Steve Vaughn

2017 Los Senderos Annual Calendar • September 20th-24th
Wednesday 
12pm Open Camp • 5pm Happy Hour • 6:30pm Dinner

Thursday
7am Breakfast • 8:40am Ride  Donny Bright, Trail Boss
12:30pm	Lunch • 2pm Ranch Ride Bill Cuddeback, Trail Boss
5pm Happy Hour • 6:30pm	Dinner

Friday 
7am Breakfast • 9am Shotgun Shoot • 12:30pm Lunch
2pm Sorting Clinic • 4pm Happy Hour • 6:30pm Dinner

Saturday
7am Breakfast • 9am Sorting • 12:30pm Lunch
2pm Ranch Ride Bob Wining Trail Boss • 5pm Happy Hour
6:30pm Dinner

Sunday
7am Breakfast
Break Camp


